
Submitter: Wallace Keeney 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

Already with rising interest rates being a new home owner it sometimes is difficult to 

make due even while being a dual income household, working a blue collar job, 

putting in the i0 plus hour weeks just trying to survive. If property taxes increase 

that's just one more expense to have to worry about and potentially lose my home. 

Oregonian do not support this measure in any way shape or form! Taxation is theft! 

We are taxed on the money we make, we are taxed on the property we live on and 

maintain. Why is the common working man stuck supporting the spending of public 

servants who do not have our best interests at heart? Enough is enough. We oppose! 

Stop with the wasteful spending. Stop nickel and diming the citizens at ever turn!  


